
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for your request for information which we received on 25 March 2022. 

I am pleased to confirm the following. 

1. What ERP (Enterprise Resource Management) or Finance system is currently used
at Milton Keynes University Hospital NHS Foundation Trust?

MKUH use the Shared Business Services (SBS) finance system. (This is not a full ERP 
system as it only covers finance, accounting, and procurement functions, and not areas such 
as project management, risk management and compliance.) 

2. When does your present contract expire?

31/03/2023 

3. Do you have any planned upgrades of the software? If so, when?

Upgrades are not controlled by the Trust; these are implemented by SBS. 
At present we have received no correspondence advising of any planned upgrades. 

4. Are you planning to go to market for a different ERP/ Finance system? If so, when?

Unknown at present, plans are to review the market within the coming months and assess 
our options. Any decision made will be sourced through a compliant route. 

5. Who is the person responsible for your ERP / Finance system? Please provide full
name, title, and contact information if possible.

No one person is responsible for the system. The contract is overseen by various members 
of Financial Management and their assigned Procurement Business Partner. 

You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be subject to copyright and the 
Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) and authorisation from Milton Keynes 



 

 

Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the event of any re-use, the information must be 
reproduced accurately and not used in a misleading manner.  
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address your 
complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Standing 
Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal process, you are still 
unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


